
NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET 

AND AMENDMENT OF 2024 BUDGET 

 

INDEPENDENCE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NOS. 2, 3, & 4 AND  

INDEPENDENCE WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Sections 29-1-108 and 109, C.R.S., that 

proposed budgets have been submitted to the Board of Directors of the Districts for the ensuing 

year of 2025.  The necessity may also arise for the amendment of the 2024 budgets of the Districts.  

Copies of the proposed 2025 budgets and 2024 amended budgets (if appropriate) are on file in the 

office of the District’s Accountant, Special District Solutions, Inc., 2370 Antelope Ridge Trail, 

Parker, CO  80138, where same are available for public inspection.  Such proposed 2025 budgets 

and 2024 amended budgets will be considered at a special meeting to be held on Friday - November 

22, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. virtually via Zoom at 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/5988306396?omn=84389713824 or via telephone at 720-707-2699, 

then enter 598 830 6396# (Meeting ID: 5988306396).  Any interested elector within the Districts 

may, at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2025 budgets or the 2024 amended budgets, 

inspect the 2025 budgets and the 2024 amended budgets and file or register any objections thereto. 

   INDEPENDENCE METROPOLITAN DISTRICTS NOS. 2, 3 & 4 

INDEPENDENCE WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT 

  ELBERT COUNTY, COLORADO 

 

By /s/ Kurt C. Schlegel 

District Manager 

 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/5988306396?omn=84389713824

